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NOTIFICATION: The Derivatives Service Bureau 

Announces Timeline for 2022 OTC ISIN 

Consultation 

 

   

Audience: All Users 

 

Summary 

  

The DSB  has today announced the timeline for the 2022 industry consultation 

related to the 2023 OTC ISIN and CFI service provision. 

 

The annual industry consultation is critical in shaping the DSB’s operating model. In 

providing advance notice of the consultation, the DSB is seeking to provide market 

participants with sufficient time to aid planning and resource alignment where 

necessary. 

 

The DSB encourages all market participants that utilise or report OTC ISINs, CFI 

codes, and FISNs who will need to incorporate any service changes into their 

workflows, to review and respond to the consultation, so that a broad spectrum of 

views can be reflected in the service that is introduced in 2023. 

 



 

The OTC ISIN consultation paper will be published on 29th April, and industry will be 

able to respond until 5pm UTC on 30th May. The final results of the consultation will 

be published on 30th June. The full timeline is available on the DSB’s website. 

 

For more information about how to get involved with the consultation process, please 

contact us via industry_consultation@anna-dsb.com. 

 

  

 

  

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fanna-dsb.us17.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D9d7b57dd3f8153971eb6adc37%26id%3Dcac7a24f85%26e%3D5946bfd091&data=04%7C01%7CAlexandra.C.Gamboa%40ANNA-DSB.com%7Cf6691a2003be47d4fc4608d9fcff9ec1%7Cb8d0a598ad2d4962959c25956142a347%7C0%7C0%7C637818997186272657%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=BBUnAg06lqDId%2FwATxORPuCjS%2FVkERkvdNEhknEC7lQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:industry_consultation@anna-dsb.com

